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Public Law 112-10 
112th Congress 
 
                                 An Act 
 
   Making appropriations for the Department of Defense and the other  
 departments and agencies of the Government for the fiscal year ending  
      September 30, 2011, and for other purposes. <<NOTE: Apr. 15,  
                         2011 -  [H.R. 1473]>>  
 
Secretary of Defense to the Committees on Appropriations of the House of  
Representatives and the Senate. 
    Sec. 8108. (a) Of the amounts made available in this Act under the  
heading ``Operation and Maintenance, Navy'', not less than $2,000,000,  
shall be made available for leveraging the Army's Contractor Manpower  
Reporting Application, modified as appropriate for Service-specific  
requirements, for documenting the number of full-time contractor  
employees (or its equivalent) pursuant to United States Code title 10,  
section 2330a(c) and meeting the requirements of United States Code  
title 10, section 2330a(e) and United States Code title 10, section 235. 
    (b) Of the amounts made available in this Act under the heading  
``Operation and Maintenance, Air Force'', not less than $2,000,000 shall  
be made available for leveraging the Army's Contractor Manpower  
Reporting Application, modified as appropriate for Service-specific  
requirements, for documenting the number of full-time contractor  
employees (or its equivalent) pursuant to United States Code title 10  
section 2330a(c) and meeting the requirements of United States Code  
title 10, section 2330a(e) and United States Code title 10, section 235. 
    (c) The <<NOTE: Reports. Deadline.>>  Secretaries of the Army, Navy,  
Air Force, and the Directors of the Defense Agencies and Field  
Activities (in coordination with the appropriate Principal Staff  
Assistant), in coordination with the Under Secretary of Defense for 
Personnel and Readiness, shall report to the congressional defense  
committees within 60 days of enactment of this Act their plan for  
documenting the number of full-time contractor employees (or its  
equivalent), as required by United States Code title 10, section 2330a. 
 
                      
 
     


